
 

 

  

 

 

The Northwest Florida Military Officers 
Association (NWFMOA) is a 501(c)19 

non-profit Veteran organization 
comprised of current and former 

commissioned and warrant officers 
and surviving spouses. We are 

affiliated with the national Military 
Officers Association of America as 

ONE POWERFUL LEGISLATIVE VOICE 

in support of Active Duty, National 
Guard, Reserves, Retirees, Veterans, 

and Surviving Spouses of all ranks and 
Services.  We also enjoy Comradery 
with Purpose through our monthly 

luncheons with noted speakers, Officer 
Calls, our Scholarship Fund, and 
Community Outreach programs. 

As a member, you will receive our 
monthly newsletter, The Defender, and 

Chapter Member benefits. 

Check us out at nwfmoa.org. We 
welcome your interest in our Chapter 

and being part of this 65-year-old 
organization in making a difference in 

the lives of those serving and those 
who have served. 

 



Join Us as a Member of MOAA’s local Chapter 
Northwest Florida Military Officers Association (NWFMOA) 

(Serving Northwest Florida since 1959)   

Membership Includes:  Invitation to participate in all Chapter activities.  Subscription to our 5-Star Award-
winning monthly newsletter, The Defender. Special camaraderie through our monthly luncheons with noted 
speakers and your lunch is free the month of your birth; our annual Military Ball; quarterly Officers Calls; and 
community events. Membership also includes a commitment from the Chapter and MOAA National for 
support to Surviving Spouses of MOAA and NWFMOA members.  

NWFMOA’s Community Outreach:  As a 501(c)19, Veteran Organization, we solely focus on the needs of 
those presently serving and those who have served. Our recent Community Outreach initiatives include:  
2018:  Veterans Stand Down; 2019:  Purchased kitchen equipment for One Hopeful Place Homeless Shelter; 
2020, 2021, & 2022:  Purchased commissary gift cards for distribution to E4 and below enlisted families at 
Thanksgiving; 2022, we partnered with the Daughters of the American Revolution (DAR) and purchased and 
placed wreaths on Veterans’ graves. In 2023, we purchased commissary gift cards for 300 junior enlisted 
families, Veteran Stand Down--clothed 65 Homeless Veterans, Wreaths Across America--purchased and placed 
66 wreaths on Veteran graves, and unveiled a new initiative…Valentines for Veterans. 

 Scholarships: We award multiple scholarships to JROTC cadets at 7 local high schools and college ROTC cadets 
through our NWFMOA Scholarship Fund [IRS 501C(3) non-profit]. We have awarded over $140,000 since 2015.  

Advocacy: We maintain contact with our Federal, State, and local elected officials regarding issues that impact 
Veteran and Retiree earned benefits and the quality of life of those serving.   

How to Join:  Please complete the application on the back and mail with a check payable to NWFMOA 

Questions:  Please visit our website http://nwfmoa.org.  Also, feel free to contact any of our Chapter officers 
under the ‘Leadership’ link on our website.  

http://nwfmoa.org/

